
Submitter: Savannah Glitschka 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Voting by mail should be the law of the land accross the country. In these scary times 

the last thing we need to do is make it HARDER for people to vote!! 

 

Voting should be convenient and easy, that way we get the highest percentage of 

representation in our voting populace. The more votes the more accurate the 

representation will be. 


